



25th January 2023

Year 5 Tudor Day – Tuesday 28th February

Dear Parent / Carers,

On **Tuesday 28th February**, Year 5 will be having a Tudor Day as part of our history topic 'The Tudors – a local study'.

On the day, the children are encouraged to wear a Tudor themed costume. We have spoken to the children about the types of costume they might like to wear (this could include: trousers tucked into long socks and a shirt or a long skirt, blouse and apron).

Children will take part in a variety of Tudor activities including a Tudor banquet. For this your child will need to bring a packed lunch (if desired, they can bring 'Tudor themed' food such as a pork pie, bread rolls or grapes). Please ensure that there are no nuts or nut products in your child's packed lunch. If your child is eligible for free school meals and you would like them to have a packed lunch from the canteen on this day, please inform the school office **by Monday 20**th **February**.

Please email your class teacher if you have any questions about the day. We look forward to seeing the children in their Tudor costumes!

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. E Hawes Miss Z Baxevanidis Miss M De Beer Miss C Higginson

